
 
 

HKM SUPER PTY LTD 
As trustee for the HKM SUPERANNUATION FUND 
 
         PO BOX 205 
         GRANVILLE NSW 2142 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN     21 May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Re:  HKM SUPERANNUATION FUND 
 
This is to confirm that the above Superannuation Fund is authorized and will accept 
Employer contributions on behalf of Kamna Mantri. 
 
Should you have any queries please contact the Fund’s Accountant Brian Roughley on 
(02) 9637 5158.  
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
HKM SUPER PTY LTD 
 
 
 
 
Kamna Mantri 
Director 

 


